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September 20, 2017 
 

 
 
John Dimaggio   
FCA US LLC   
1000 Chrysler Dr., CIMS 485-12-30   
Auburn Hills, MI 48326   
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
The State Tax Commission (Commission) received a request from the Department of Treasury to 
revoke water pollution control tax exemption certificate number 2-0179 filed by FCA US LLC, 
located at 6700 Lynch Road, City of Detroit, Wayne County.    
 
At their September 18, 2017 meeting, the Commission considered and approved this revocation 
request.  The revocation is effective December 30, 2017. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Property Services Division at (517) 373-0675. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Heather S. Frick, Executive Director 
State Tax Commission 

 
 
By Certified Mail 
cc:  Scott T. Vandemergel, Assessor, City of Detroit 
 Clerk, City of Detroit  
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September 20, 2017 
 

 
 
John Dimaggio   
FCA US LLC   
1000 Chrysler Dr., CIMS 485-12-30   
Auburn Hills, MI 48326   
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
The State Tax Commission (Commission) received a request from the Department of Treasury to 
revoke water pollution control tax exemption certificate number 2-3419 filed by FCA US LLC, 
located at 6700 Lynch Road, City of Detroit, Wayne County.    
 
At their September 18, 2017 meeting, the Commission considered and approved this revocation 
request.  The revocation is effective December 30, 2017. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Property Services Division at (517) 373-0675. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Heather S. Frick, Executive Director 
State Tax Commission 

 
 
By Certified Mail 
cc:  Scott T. Vandemergel, Assessor, City of Detroit 
 Clerk, City of Detroit  
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September 20, 2017 
 

 
 
John Dimaggio   
FCA US LLC   
1000 Chrysler Dr., CIMS 485-12-30   
Auburn Hills, MI 48326   
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
The State Tax Commission (Commission) received a request from the Department of Treasury to 
revoke water pollution control tax exemption certificate number 2-3595 filed by FCA US LLC, 
located at 6700 Lynch Road, City of Detroit, Wayne County.    
 
At their September 18, 2017 meeting, the Commission considered and approved this revocation 
request.  The revocation is effective December 30, 2017. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Property Services Division at (517) 373-0675. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Heather S. Frick, Executive Director 
State Tax Commission 

 
 
By Certified Mail 
cc:  Scott T. Vandemergel, Assessor, City of Detroit 
 Clerk, City of Detroit  
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